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 Date: March 06, 2014 
 To: Coiltronics DRA Series Inductor Customers 
 Subject: Product Change Notice – Reactivation of Select Part Numbers 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
Effective October 1, 2012, the Electronics Division of Eaton’s Electrical Product Group issued a Product 
Change Notice regarding the availability of select DRA Series inductors pending reengineering to improve 
key performance criteria. This reengineering is now complete and the affected part numbers listed below 
are now reactivated and released for ordering. As part of the reengineering, the part marking orientation 
has also changed and is noted below. All DRA Series inductors are now halogen free with more 
information and specifications available in data sheet # PM-4319. 
 

This Product Change Notice (PCN) is to inform you: 
 

1. The part numbers have reengineered are available for ordering. 
 

Affected DRA Series Part 
Numbers 

Reactive Part Numbers  

DRA127-R47-R DRA127-R47-R 

DRA127-1R0-R DRA127-1R0-R 

DRA127-6R8-R DRA127-6R8-R 

DRA127-1R5-R DRA127-1R5-R 

DRA127-3R3-R DRA127-3R3-R 

DRA125-R47-R DRA125-R47-R 

DRA125-1R0-R DRA125-1R0-R 

DRA125-3R3-R DRA125-3R3-R 

DRA124-R47-R DRA124-R47-R 
 

2. DRAs part marking orientation change example showing as below 
 

                                            
 



Eaton is committed to providing all customers with high quality products and services. If further 
information is required regarding this Product Change Notice, please contact your Eaton representative. 
We thank you for your continued support of the Coiltronics brand of magnetics. 
 
 
Regards, 
 
Jenny Li 
Product Manager - Coiltronics Magnetics 
Eaton 
Phone (561) 998-4109 
Fax (561) 241-6640 
JennyyLi@Eaton.com  
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